
Although I understand the reasoning behind the idea of this bill, I do not understand why it's 
being allowed and our rights are being infringed on. This will take away our RIGHT to CHOOSE 
medical care/treatment. Allowing this mandatory medical treatment,  is opening doors for the 
government to force other treatment without choice.  
There has not been enough studies on the effects of ingredients in the vaccines. What does 
injecting other human DNA do to another body? What about animal(monkey) DNA. Or what 
about the consideration for the millions of people who do not believe in abortion. KILLING and 
innocent LIFE then having the MURDERED childs tissue be used and injected into our bodies.  
It's not fair, its unjust, its immoral.  
 
We have constitutional rights for a reason. They should not be infringed on.  
 
Regards, 
Shantel Schroeder 
Lebanon OR 
 


